
Ibrox Primary School and Nursery Class 

46 Hinshelwood Drive 

Glasgow  

G51 2XP 

Tel: 0141 427 0922 

Email: headteacher@ibrox-pri.glasgow.sch.uk 

13/3/23 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of Ibrox Primary School and Nursery, 

Welcome to the March Newsletter with some information about the events happening in March. Please 

remember to look at our App regularly as that is where we also share information. We currently have a 

couple of surveys on there just now which we would love you to complete so we can hear your views.  

As always, thanks for your continued support. 

Fiona Young    Head Teacher  

Dates for your diary 

14/3/23 (am)  P2 - House for an Art Lover 

15/3/23 (pm) Choir - Fairfield Club for Govan Schools 

Choir performance - parents/carers very welcome ☺ 

16/3/23 (pm) P4 & P5/4 - Bellahouston Park  

17/3/23 - Dress as you please in return for bringing in a 

“sweet treat” donation for our Easter Raffle 

17/3/23 - Ms Whitehead - playground development  

17/3/23 & 24/3/23 (pm) - P6 Heartstart training  

20/3/23  (am&pm) - Nursery Spring Tea for families 

21/3/23 (am) - Community Coffee Morning - all families 

welcome 

23/3/23 (after school) - Progress Meetings 

31/3/23 - Easter Fun Day including the Easter Raffle 

31/3/23 - School closes at 2.30pm for the Spring holiday 

Community Coffee Morning 

We are delighted to be reintroducing our Community Coffee Morning event after 3 years! It 
will take place between 9.10-11.15am on Tuesday 21st March. Please feel free to pop in anytime 
between those times. At the event there will be  local organisations  offering support and/or 
advice, tea and coffee in the family room, the launch of the Badger’s Pantry (P6 & P7 food 

bank project in collaboration with ASDA), the opening of our  pre-loved shop, the               
opportunity to give feedback on our “report” format and ideas for improvements and          

performances by the choir at 10.15am and 11am. 

https://forms.office.com/e/kNHFfsULu5 

Outdoor Play Committee Plea! 

We are looking for - 

Old pots, pans and utensils for us to use 

in the “Mud  Kitchen”. 

Dressing up clothes, scarves and bags. 

Also, we are wondering if anyone 

knows a joiner who might be able to 

make a wooden lid to go on top of our 

sandpit? If you could help or know 

someone who could help, please      

contact the school office.  

Thank you ☺  

From, The Outdoor Play Committee 

mailto:headteacher@ibrox-pri.glasgow.sch.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/kNHFfsULu5


  

 

Our choir, along with other school choirs in govan, 
will be performing at this event. 

Family and friends are very welcome to come along.  

If you would like to come and would be happy to walk to 
and from the event with mrs freegard and the chior , 

please let the office know. 

We hope to see lots of you there! 

Would you like to develop confidence and/or ability riding a bike? If so, 

please click here to register on a free 8 week programme.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Q9cs9EgTPF  

https://forms.office.com/e/Q9cs9EgTPF

